

DON BURTON, WATER TREATMENT SPECIALIST 208-888-7655



92 JUL 16 67 11 12

7/12/92

Pete Cenarrusa Secretary Of State Room 203, Statehouse Boise, ID 83720 ENTERED.

#95353

Dear Pete,

I have recieved a Idaho Corporation Annual Report Form for the Treasure Valley Master Plumbers Association.

I am a past president of the association and am no longer responsible for these matters.

Please

change your mailing address to:

President

Treasure Valley Master Plumbers Association

P.O. Box 4263 Boise, ID 83711

Sincerely,

Dennis Butterfield

P.S. This years president is Gilbert Pond 5507 W. El Gato Lane Meridian, ID 83642

888-1973